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Mass Intentions

Saturday, July 13
Nicholas Sabo by Richard & Tamara Lindner

Sunday, July 14
Nicholas Sabo by Justa Sabo 

Monday, July 15
Gabriel Adewole by Lee Ann & Joe Boiwka

Saturday, July 20
Steven Lewis Post by Renee Hansen

Sunday, July 21
Marion Yastishock by Amy & Pete Yastishock

Mass intentions are available in memory of, or in honor
of a loved one. The donation for having a 

Mass said for a personal request is $10.00. You 
can drop your request in the collection or contact

 the parish office.

Extraordinary Minister
July 14 - Patricia Sullivan

July 21 - Judie Scavone

Collection Stewards 
July 14 - Patrica & Mark Sullivan

July 21 - Lee Ann Boiwka & Gloria Hess

Liturgical Roles

Stewardship
                                   June 30                     July 7

LITURGY OF THE WORD 
Prayer for Eucharistic Revival

Lord, Jesus Christ, you are the Word Made
Flesh.  You are the Bread of Life.  Stir in my
heart and mind the redeeming truth of your

miraculous, life-giving Love found in the Real
Presence in the Eucharist.  Awaken in me
knowledge of the power of your Precious

Blood, shed for me.  Renew me, Lord, with the
fire of the Holy Spirit that inspired your

Apostles and the early Church to live wholly
for you.  Help me to enter deeply into this
moment of Eucharistic revival within the

United States by first being revived by your
love for me in the Eucharist at Mass.  Amen.

Lector
July 14 - Mark Sullivan
July 21 - Stephen Root

Offering                          $1466.06               $2064.00
Cath Comm                           $2.00                   $100.00
Rainy Day                            $10.00                   $105.00
Votives                                 $145.75
Pentecost                                                            $200.00
St. Nick                                                                    $110.00
                                   

Total                                     $1623.81               $2579.00

God sends us on mission and provides us with the
riches of his grace.

We heard in the second reading that God has lavished the
riches of his grace upon us. He calls

us, and he accompanies us in that call. God will ask much
of us, but let us not be afraid, for

God’s call is an invitation to live fully, richly, 
and generously.

In the first reading, Amos is called a prophet by a priest of
Bethel. He responds that God took

him from following the flock as a shepherd and sent him to
prophesy. In the epistle, Paul writes

that we are chosen and that God has blessed us in Christ
with every spiritual blessing. In the

Gospel, Jesus sends the Twelve out two by two
 and instructs them to take nothing for 

their journey.

Retrouvaille
 a Lifeline for Married Couples

Upcoming weekend for couples -
September 13th at Hampton Inn

Mechanicsburg PA

For more information contact Mike &
Dawn at 717-356-2185 or visit the website

at HelpourMarriage.com



Unborn Candle Donations 

$3.00/ week, 
$5.00/ 2 weeks or 
$10.00/ month  

Month of July - Richard & Tamara Lindner 

Benton Food Bank

For the month of June/July we will be collecting toliet
paper due by July 16th.  The Food Bank at the N4C’s is

the 3rd Tuesday of every month.  

 

Pierogi Making

July 19th & 26th
August 2nd and 9th

Fridays beginning at 8:00 a.m. 

Join us Sunday Mornings at 8:30 a.m.
to pray the Rosary with your 

CTK family

 NEXT GENERATION PARISH PROGRAM 

We are in the midst of the Envisioning Phase,
developing the priorities of our parish. Members of

this committee are: Father Andrew St. Hilaire,
Zachary Haney, Representative from the Diocese of

Harrisburg (Director of Youth and Young Adult
Ministries for the Diocese), Lee Ann Boiwka (parish

point of contact for the Next Generation Parish),
Sue Barchik, Elaine & Pat DiGirolamo, Tamara
Lindner, Mark Sullivan, Melanie Stemrich, and

Barb Treier.  

The Team is led by Mrs. Lucille Smith, the Catholic
Leadership Institute's Leadership Consultant

assigned to our parish. 

The Team uses a systematic analysis presented by
the CLI, adopted and used successfully by hundreds

of parishes across the USA to develop their
 priority plans.

 The Next Generation Parish experience takes
approximately four years to come to fruition. During

this time, different groups will be active at
 different times.

Please prayerfully consider if God is calling you to
serve one or more upcoming committees, and pray

for the Lord to lead us.
 

REGISTER FOR CAKE AND COFFEE WITH 
CATECHISM, A SUMMER SHORT COURSE

 at St. Columba

Join Jim Gregory and Joe Mullen as we cover the four
Pillars of our Catholic Faith using the book This is Our

Faith. Designed to enhance your knowledge of the
fundamentals of our Faith as expressed in the Catechism

of the Catholic Church, the course will be augmented
with additional videos and material. Sessions will
include discussion and of course coffee and cake!

Monday Mornings, July 15-August 12, 8:00 a.m. – 9:30
a.m., or Evenings 7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. Please register

online so we can order the appropriate number of 
books.  Suggested donation $20.00

SAVE THE DATE, SUNDAY AUGUST 4

 Concert at 2:30 p.m. in the Bandshell at the Bloomsburg
Park by The Scally Brothers, a dynamic duo from Toledo,

Ohio! The Scally Brothers strongly believe that their
mission is to revive the youth of the Church and bring new

energy to its people.   

You are invited to the 46th Annual CORPUS
CHRISTI MEN’S RETREAT

 Mount St. Mary’s University in
Emmitsburg, Maryland 
 August 2 to August 4

Led by Father David Driesch, O. Praem
“Answering the Call to Follow Jesus.” 

For more info, go to https://cburgcatholic.org/mensretreat
 or contact

Marty Lichtner at 570-854-0636.



In Your Prayers, Please Remember:

Intentions of the Holy Father, All Priests 
including:  Fr. Mowery, Fr. St. Hilaire, Fr. Sola

Maureen Beck, Lorena Bennet
Sue Berger, Butch Bogart, Christina Capriola
Russell Castrogiovanni
Cobert Family, Honor Dell
Anne Eustice, Farwell Family
Vivian Whitenight Hynick
Bob & Margaret Kalie, Galen “Rick” Keller
Joseph LaBonte, Mary Ann Levan
Mary Ellen Neal, James O’Boyle
Dorothy O'Handley, Nancy Oman, Helen Raski,
Rich Scavone, Jackie Scherer
Judy Serra, Sadie Schultz,
Mark & Patricia Sullivan
Lena Tunaitis, Verbyla Family
Mike Vertucci, Marisa & Ted Whitenight
Don Wilce, Josephine Wilson
Nancy Wisbar, Sonny Womelsdorf
Mary Ann Zeveney 

CYE News

Now is the best time to register new students for
the CYE religious instruction classes that begin in
the fall.  We are in the process of ordering books

and materials and making classroom grade
assignments.  Please note there will be a Preschool

and Kindergarten class this year. Please enroll
your children asap. Enrollment forms can be

found at the entrance to the church.

SAVE THE DATE
Pool party at Bloomsburg Rock Norris Memorial Pool 

Saturday August 17, 7-9 pm, 7-8:30 free swim, 
8:30-9:00 snacks under the pavilion.

We had so much fun last year.  Let’s do it again!!!!!

We will have our CYE catechist summer meeting on
Sunday July 21 after the 9:00 Mass.

We will distribute catechetical materials and review
the 24/25 CYE calendar.

The meeting will be less than one hour.  Thank you.


